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I am against the mining project in Vivian. I presently live just outside Anola and enjoy my
drinking water. 

No one including all the scientists on both sides can predict what can happen to the aquifers
after 25 years of mining. Let alone environmental concerns.  

Risk for money is unacceptable for a company with a unproven mining technique.  I cannot
trust Sio Silica.  Greenwashing and so much miss information to sway public opinion.  

Water is our right.  More and more people are moving to rural areas that depend on this. We
need to protect our precious resource for now and future generations.  

Do the right thing and deny the license to mine. 

Barry and Gail Olinkin
Anola , Mb




